Gordon, Eric L.

Subject: FW: 416 Waverly Ave

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Perazio, Philip (PARKS) <Philip.Perazio@parks.ny.gov>
Date: Tue, Sep 25, 2018 at 3:30 PM

Subject: RE: 416 Waverly Ave

To: Bevin Falk <bevin@mamaroneckselfstorage.com>

Hello Bevin,

There is a recorded Native American archaeological site located about a third of a mile to the southeast of your project
area, and several more a bit farther away. This is the basis of the ‘archaeologically sensitive’ designation. Based on the
amount of development in the immediate vicinity of your property, we probably would have no archaeological concerns.
However, | cannot provide an official opinion without a formal review.

Philip.

Philip A. Perazio

Historic Preservation Program Analyst — Archaeologist

Division for Historic Preservation

New York State Parks, Recreation & Historic Preservation
Peebles Island State Park, P.O. Box 189, Waterford, NY 12188-0189
518-268-2175

Philip.Perazio@parks.ny.qov

www.nhysparks.com/shpo

From: Bevin Falk [mailto:bevin@mamaroneckselfstorage.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 2:55 PM

To: Perazio, Philip (PARKS) <Philip.Perazio@parks.ny.gov>
Subject: 416 Waverly Ave




Good Afternoon,

We spoke briefly earlier today regarding the possibility of a property being located in or adjacent to an area
designated as sensitive for archaeological sites designated by the NY SHPO archaeological site inventory...
basically someone checked "yes" to question E.3.(f) in the full Environmental Assessment Form but none of us
knows why. The person who filled out the EAF is no longer with the company so we can not ask them the
reason they answered this way.

We are being informally asked by the Village of Mamaroneck to dig deeper (pardon the pun) to see if, in fact,
the property is in or adjacent to such an area. Your help is greatly appreciated in this matter.

We have a recent survey of the property which I could send a pdf of, would this be acceptable or does it have to
be a street map?

The address of the property is
416 Waverly Ave

Mamaroneck, NY 10543

Thank you,

Bevin Falk

Mamaroneck Self Storage, LLC
Tel: 914-777-1177
Fax: 914-777-1178

www.MamaroneckSelfStorage.com

This e-mail, including all attachments, may contain information that is protected by law as privileged and/or confidential information, The information is intended only for use by
the addressee(s) named herein. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying or retention of this e-mail or the information
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contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the sender by telephone or reply e-mail, and permanently delete this e-
mail from your computer system along with any copy or printout thereof. Privacy is very important to Mamaroneck Self Storage, LLC.



